
Dear Year 6,  

 

I hope you are all safe, well and have had 

a lovely Easter. We were very blessed to have such beautiful 

weather.  I’m sure you all managed to get outside and have lots 

of fun in the sunshine, I certainly did  

 

It would be the start of the Summer Term tomorrow, 

unfortunately we can’t be together, so I wanted to write to you 

to talk about some of the things I’d like you to do. 

 

If you haven’t already seen, I have planned you work in English, 

Maths and RE for next week and tasks for Science and 

Geography for the next half term.  An overview of the work is 

on the School Website and all the information you need to 

complete it is either on the sheet or on the accompanying 

power points. 

 

My suggestion would be to try and set a timetable everyday, a 

bit like school.  Allocate time for Maths and English in the 

morning and the same for Science, Geography or RE in the 

afternoon each day. 

 

We are continuing with our Percy Jackson 

topic in English.  I have given you the link 

for a free online book so you can read as 

we did in class.  This week we will be 

focusing on Chapter 10.  Please read this 

carefully and complete the tasks I have 

set.  I am sure you will enjoy these.  Try 

to remember our previous learning and 

use the strategies we would use in class to complete the work.   

 

In Maths we are using White Rose tasks.  We often use these 

resources in class so you will be used to these.  Make sure you 



complete the first sheet and attempt the second and third 

sheet if possible.  The more you can do, the better!  This week 

our focus is Ratio and Proportion.  I have also set tasks on 

Education City for you to complete.  Don’t forget to use ‘The 

Learn Screen’ if you’re unsure.  They certainly are a great help! 

 

I hope you also enjoy the Foundation Subject 

Tasks I have set you on the Chilli sheet.  In 

Geography we’re continuing with The 

Rainforest and in Science starting The 

Circulatory System.  You are able to choose 

what you’d like to complete, just follow the 

instructions and have fun creating  

 

Mr Peniket and I would also like to say a big thank you to the 

children who have sent us photos, power points and videos 

showing us what you’ve been up to.  We’ve been so impressed by 

all the work and beautiful crafts you’ve been doing.  The real 

highlight for us is seeing you guys, smiling, happy and working 

incredibly hard.  We miss you all very much and it brings us so 

much pleasure to see you and your work.  As always, we’re 

incredibly proud of each and every one of you. 

 

I think that’s all for now.  Please try your hardest with the 

work that has been set.  I know it’s hard doing it at home but 

you’re all brilliant and I know you will do your best.  Remember 

to continue to send photos of the work you are completing and 

of yourselves also. 

 

Please take care and remember to look after yourselves and 

your families, 

 

God bless, 

 

Mrs Lawson x  



 

   

 

 
 
 
 


